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Classic Book Trivia Contest at the Union County Public Library on March 20 

 

Friends of Union County Library (FOUCL) are sponsoring a free Classic Book Trivia Contest 

in the Community Room at 303 Hunt Martin Street in Blairsville. This is the second of  three programs 

being offered in conjunction with our Adult Winter Read Challenge. You are invited, even if you aren’t 

participating in the Challenge. Consider teaming up with fellow book club participants, family members, 

or neighborhood friends to create a team of 4 or come and be randomly paired with others to create a 4-

person team. Join us for an entertaining afternoon and find out how much you know about memorable 

lines, characters, settings, and plots from famous books. For example, name the book, and its author, from 

this opening sentence: “Call me Ishmael.” The answer is in the last sentence of this article. 

FOUCL is excited to announce the launch of our new website at WWW.FOUCL.ORG. 

Webmaster Robert W. Harford, a new FOUCL member and Blairsville resident, has created a home for 

our history, photos, and information about upcoming events. 

If you haven’t had a chance to pick up Winter Challenge reading logs and book lists at the library 

(right outside the Friends’ Room), visit our new website and download the forms from there. Look for the 

Events box on the Home Page and click on PDF Available.  Reading Logs are due in no later than Friday, 

April 26. The FOUCL May newsletter and our new website will include the top participant-recommended 

book titles along with names of the 3 people recording the most pages of completed titles. 

The third free FOUCL-sponsored program for 2019 is a Movie at the Library on Thursday, 

April 25, beginning at 4:30 PM. Join us to watch a book-based movie while eating some delicious 

popcorn. The movie will be selected by those who vote (with dollars and cents) for the one they want to 

watch. The winner will be announced on April 1. Collection boxes are in the library lobby. Your 2 

wintery choices: “Snow Falling on Cedars” (released in 1999) or “Murder on the Orient Express” 

(released in 1974). 

The opening sentence referenced in this article is from “Moby Dick” by Herman Melville. 
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